
A message from the middle school nurses: 

In preparation for the 2018-2019 school year we are offering office hours for medication drop off and consultations on Monday, August 20th from 12:30 to 2:30 pm and Wednesday, August 22nd from 9 to 11 am. Feel free to drop in during those times or if you would like to make an appointment for a different day and time please email us. Please remember to bring the medication in a pharmacy labeled container along with MD orders and parent permission forms. These forms are located HERE.  Please take a moment to review the medication policy.  Thank you, Kris Gusmini, RN gusminik@wellesleyps.org and Caroline Reading, RN readingc@wellesleyps.org
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